
 

 

London Borough of Camden 
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 
c/o Town Hall, Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Our ref:  0645/MH/DC/JB 
22nd September 2017 
 
Attention of Environment and Planning 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: 2016/6816/P - 22 King’s Mews, WC1N 2JB 
 
In accordance with planning Decision Notice Ref: 2016/6816/P, dated the 20 June 2016, we have 
submitted details of Green Structural Engineering (GSE) who are the firm of Structural Engineers the 
applicant has appointed. The project engineers responsible for this project are: 
 
1. Paul Bennett, CEng, MICE; 
2. Julija Sokolenko, CEng, MIStructE 
 
This information has been submitted in an online planning application to discharge Condition 9 via 
the Planning Portal (Ref: PP-06384205). 
 
Should you require any additional information please contact us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Matt Hartley 
For and on behalf of 
Buchanan Hartley Architects Limited 
 
Cc Queensgate Holdings Ltd. 


